
 

 
Dear Students, Dear Colleagues, 
  
we have completed the organization of the study spaces available at the University for the 
start of the semester. 
  
In every campus of Politecnico there are spaces available for study, open and available 
without reservation; the list is published at this page. 
The number of places available has been determined to guarantee social distancing and a 
completely safe stay in the spaces of the university. 
Considering all our campuses, both in Milano and the external ones, we have a total of 
about 3000 places. 
 
The classrooms, if not occupied by the lessons, can also be spaces for study, if social 
distances are maintained. However, we must call on all of you to work together to ensure 
that safety conditions remain. We know we are asking for a sacrifice but it is necessary to 
keep a one meter distance, to wear the mask and to wash your hands frequently with the 
sanitizing fluid that you will find at the university. 
  
Also the libraries have returned to normal opening hours, making available all the places 
allowed by the safety regulations. 
For the libraries it is compulsory to reserve a seat through the Affluences app. 
  
For reports on the management and organization of activities please write to the following 
address: monitoraggio@polimi.it  
  
Best regards 
Ferruccio Resta 
Rector of Politecnico di Milano 


